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Meeting brought to order at 5:01 p.m. 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Discussed auction item to donate for the seminar. Deb Townsend volunteered to make a quilt and requested t-

shirt donations. Thanks so much, Deb! No doubt it will be awesome! Don’t forget to get your reservations to 

attend the 2019 Seminar. 

Discussed Bernie’s Santa Ride. Auction was a huge success! 

Nominations for 2019 are as follows: 

RC – Tim G. II 

AC – Bob S. 

Treasurer – Gary K. and Bonnie G. 

Secretary – Lois S. and Bonnie G. 

SOAs – Scott H., Dan B., Ken T. and Tom L. 

Road Captains – Joe A., Tom L., and Matt C. 

Products – Keshia G., and Lois S. 

Legislature – Gary K. 

Awareness – Kim M., with volunteers: Keshia G., Kelly F. and Lois S. 

Treasury Report 

MRF Report 

Donating overage of funds to the State 

*Meeting adjourned: 6:04 P.M. 

*NEXT MEETING: January 5th, 5 P.M. 

Stay warm, Lois 


